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CARDINALS! 
Great Big Crunch 2017

 

On Wednesday October 4th, students and staff at Pope Francis Elementary School 
participated in the local big crunch. This special day featured locally grown carrots, with a 
countdown ‘crunch’ to celebrate local healthy food in school. A big thank you to the Canadian 
Red Cross for providing the school with the carrots for our healthy snack.  

1-2-3, get ready to crunch! 

           


